## 

## Dear Good Friend of LLBN,

Hope you had a nice summer. For me, it is hard to believe that Autumn is here already. Sometimes, Fall leaves me a little melancholy. Seems that the good times of summer have passed, and there's an uncertainty about the times ahead.

But any such apprehensions soon fade, as all of us here at LLBN gear up for the "winter" schedule. For the broadcast world, the end of the year, and going into the New Year, is the time when people are more indoors, and are prepared to be entertained, enlightened, or uplifted. Our holiday scheduling can get pretty intensive, and expensive.

We are thankful for the chance to reach a greater audience. In fact, as we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, we are thankful for many things, not the least of which is you and our other donors. As our "life blood," we never take for granted the sacrifices you make in order to keep us on the air.

As mentioned in our summer letter, we have had many expenses, such as fitting out our new Broadcast Complex, and purchasing new equipment. And the costs of 24/7 broadcasting are always ongoing. Plus, like everyone else, we have been hit by rising prices.

As the nation begins thinking about Thanksgiving, I would ask you to remember us at LLBN. From your past giving, we know you are thankful that this TV Network remains a strong voice out there for Christ and His message of salvation. The spiritual welfare of so many depends upon your gifts. We thank you in advance for them.

May you be able to connect with family and friends this Thanksgiving, and we know you thank Jesus, as we do here, for His many blessings. As we are reminded, "Oh, give thanks to the Lord, for He is good, for His steadfast love endures forever!" (Psalm 107:1) The events of summer may be past, but God's love is always in season. And we value so much your part in reminding our viewers of that.

Blessings to you and those you love,

Ganim Hanna, LLBN President/CEO